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NURSERY CARE ON FIRST AND FOURTH SUNDAYS AT 9:00

PAGE 6

Every Thursday morning at 8:00, Men’s Breakfast gathers at
The Beacon restaurant, located on the first floor of The
Harborview hotel downtown Port Washington. Everyone places
their own order and pays their own bill. Come join them!

THURSDAY MORNING MEN'S BREAKFAST

YOGA OFFERED ON WEDNESDAY EVENINGS
Everyone is welcome to participate in yoga at church each
Wednesday evening at 6:00, led by Dawn Stacey, a licensed
yoga instructor and PTA. Each class costs $12.

WEEKLY CHURCH OFFERINGS

OUR CHOIRS ARE OPEN TO ALL
A reminder that our choirs always welcome new faces!
Chancel Choir rehearses 6:30-7:30 on Monday evenings and
Handbell Choir rehearses 7:00-8:00 on Wednesday evenings.
Come check it out!

Nursery Care is provided during the 9:00 church service to give parents a chance to attend
church while their children play. Nursery is offered on the first and fourth Sundays of each
month, when we do not meet for Church School or Kids Club. All young children, through
the elementary grades, are welcome!

Nursery Care is provided by 8th graders who are a part of our Confirmation program and
high schoolers who are earning their Port Pride service hours, along with their parent. All
caregivers are set in the coming months, now we just need little ones to come join them!
Parents - please utilize the Nursery, the older kids love to play with the younger ones! If you
are concerned about the noise due to being adjacent to Fellowship Hall, please let the
caregivers know and toys can be brought into another space.

Nursery dates for the next two months:
                 January 5 and 26
                 February 2 and 23

New Year toTry New
Things!


